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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It hardly seems possible that it should be the end of 

the school year today.  

Today we say goodbye to the Year 6 children and 

wish them well as they move on to the next stage of 

their education. Having got to know them very well 

since January I know they have a lot to be proud of 

and so many talents and skills. Good luck Year 6!  

We also say goodbye to some staff who are leaving us 

today. Mrs Graves has been teaching here at Chapel 

St Leonards for over ten years. We wish her and her 

family well in their new adventures. Our School Cook 

Mrs Carville also completes 12 years service with us 

today. Mrs Carville knows all of the children really 

well and has always been very supportive of the 

school. Mrs Close whose experience has been 

invaluable in supporting the leadership of the school 

in her role as Head of School moves on today with 

our best wishes for the future.   

As the year draws to a close I would like to personally 

thank all of our families for their continued support of 

the school and the warm welcome that I have 

received. We are looking forward to September with 

great optimism and the new teachers are really 

looking forward to getting started. We have lots of 

excited things planned for September and beyond!   

I hope you and your families have a fantastic summer 

break and look forward to seeing the children back in 

school at 8.45am on Wednesday 5th September.  

Graham Almond—Headteacher 

Year 4 Summer Performance  

Thank you to all of our parents who came along 

to see some amazing performances from the 

Year 4 children on Wednesday afternoon; 

singing, acting and ukulele playing!  

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 5th September 2018 - School Opens 

Tuesday 11th September  

Year 5 and 6 Parents’ Meeting 

Thursday 13th September 2018  

Year 3 and 4 Parents’ Meeting 

Tuesday 25th September  

Year 5 World War II Trip 

Thursday 27th September  

Year 6 World War II Trip 

Thursday 4th October  

Wrates Photographer in School 

Summer Journals 

Don’t forget your child will bring home their Summer 

Journal today. If they have some spare time they 

could do some drawing or some writing in their book. 

They could tell us about their holidays or interests. It 

is not compulsory and the whole book does not have 

to be completed. I am sure the children’s teachers in 

September would love to see the work the children 

have produced. There will be some rewards for the 

best efforts.  As always we love it when adults at 

home get involved and support.  

Find out what’s happening!  

Keep up to date with what is 

happening at school during the 

summer holidays. Follow our 

Twitter page @CSLPrimarySch  


